
What has been happening this week? 
This week our Nursery and Reception children visited The Unicorn Theatre 
to see The Koala Who Could. The Nursery and Reception teams said that the
children thoroughly enjoyed the production and listened very attentively for 
the duration. We would like to thank all of the parents and carers who were 
able to accompany the children and support us on the two days. 

It was lovely to see so many families attending our open classroom on Wednesday. We trialled the
earlier start (from 3pm) and it seemed to work well, giving families a little bit more time to access
multiple classrooms. The final open classroom of the year is on Thursday 10  July from 3pm. If
you can not make it please do not worry, as some of the children’s learning will be coming with
them at the end of the academic year with them, for you to have. 

th

What is happening next half term? 
Our final half term of the year is always a super busy one and we have lots of events happening
across the school, many of them are listed below. Please look out on for any other events that are
added throughout the half term. 

The roof of the building next to our large play equipment, which we use for DT, art and after
school club, has now been replaced and we are beginning to complete the internal work that is
needed before re-opening. We are now awaiting the repair to the shelter 
roof. Over the Summer we are having some of our windows replaced and
the toilets refurbished for the children. We can’t wait! 
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Summer Term Key Dates
Monday 26  - 30  May - Half Term week th th

Monday 2  June - Year 5 to The Royal Naval College Greenwichnd

Monday 2  -Friday 6  June - DT week for all childrennd th

Thursday 5  June - Years 4-6 Sports Day at Ladywell Track th

Thursday 5  June - Welcome evening for new Reception parents th

Monday 9  June - Phonics screening week for Year 1 pupilsth

Tuesday 10  June - Year 6 writing moderation process for the day th

Wednesday 11  & Thursday 12  June - School discos  th th

Thursday 20  June - Federation Year 6 Careers Fair at Brindishe Green th

Friday 27  June - INSET day for teachers. No school for children th

Thursday 3  July - Reception - Year 3 Sports Day at Manor House Gardensrd

10  July - Whole school BBQ for lunch th

Wednesday 16  July - Afternoon Year 6 performance th

Thursday 17  July - Evening Year 6 performance th

Summer fair - Friday 18  July straight after school th



WE NEED VOLUNTEERS FOR YEAR 4, 5 & 6 SPORTS DAY
THURSDAY 5  JUNEth

Please contact Lisa in the office if you can walk with the
children from school to the track.

Reporting absence
If your child is absent from school please call the school office to let us know. You can leave a

message on our absence line.
Lisa is extremely busy in the morning and is spending lots of time calling families to find out

why children are absent. Thank you for your support with this.  


